
Membership Services Committee 

2 October 2019 

 
Attendees: 
Tamika Bishop 
Beverly Ohemeng 
Sam Ford 
Marion Payne 
 
1) Lunch will be at Outback in Bluffton immediately following October’s chapter meeting. 
 
2) A lunch and fellowship will be held at Station 300 in Bluffton immediately following chapter meeting 
on 16 November 19. 2 lanes will be reserved.  
 
3) The Christmas Luncheon will be held at the Old Oyster Factory immediately following chapter 
meeting. Prizes will be purchased for game winners. 
 
4) Sorors will be presented with the opportunity to buy raffle tickets for luggage set. Tickets will be sold 
in October, November and December as a cost of 1 for $3 or 2 for $5. The raffle will occur at the 
December Christmas luncheon. 
 
5) March is Sisterhood month and a reclamation event along with other activities will be planned. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Tamika Bishop  
Membership Chair 
 


